
 
 

PUBLIC INVITATION 
 

Election of Ceremonial Mayor 
 
 

The Charter Trustees of the City of Bath   
 

request the pleasure of your company at the Annual General Meeting, 
Election of Mayor (Councillor Rob Appleyard) & 

Honorary Freeman Ceremony (Mr Stephen Bird MBE) 
at Bath Abbey on Saturday 28 May 2022 

11.00 am to 12 noon 
 

Members of the public are asked to arrive at Bath Abbey to be seated by 10.40 am 
(in unreserved seats only). 

If you are not able to attend the Ceremony you may like to watch the Civic Procession led by  
the City Sword-Bearer, Mace-Bearers, Mayor, Charter Trustees and Honorary Aldermen of the  

City of Bath in their robes.  This will leave the Guildhall at 10.40 am and return at 12 noon. 

 
          mayorofbath@bathnes.gov.uk 


